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LOCHGILPHEAD PARISH CHURCH

The Kirk Session met in the church hall on the evening of 10 May 2018 together with
the Presbytery Local Church Review - Rev. Steve Fulcher (Saddell and Carradale
with Southend), SusanAllan (Presbytery Elder: Gigha and Cara) and Doreen
Henderson (Elder: Kilmore and Oban).

The Rev. Steve Fulcher opened the meeting with a short prayer.

Sederunt
Elma Munro, lan Davidson, Jessie Cranston, Margaret Davidson, Frances Fleming,
Jim Morrison, May Taylor and Sandy Taylor.

Apologies for Absence:
Edna Armstrong, Margaret Jacobsen, Mary MacDonald and Malcolm MacFadyen

Held in the form of an open conversation, discussion was lead by the visiting team as they
sought to develop their understanding and appreciation of our congregation, community and
work. The team focussed on our vision for the future, our wish to grow our congregation by
engaging young people and families and our financial position.

The team were very supportive of the Kirk Session and all that we want for our church. They
were impressed with the enthusiasm and achievement of our Kirk Session and congregation
in recent years, and specifically our church hall and what we do in terms of community work
and engagement.

The team advised that a written report with recommendations would be sent within the next
10 days or so.

The meeting closed with prayer.



